TRANSLATION of letter addressed to MreJ «Cr-

ighton, the Society's surveyor at Dunkirk.

Erom.

MORY & Cos Boulogne 7th lMarch, 1923.

We thank you for your letter of the 6th March
respecting the Steamers "DEPUTE RENE PEILIJ' and "DEPUTE ABEL

e

FERRY" .
We have to add that the v JEPUTE ABEL FERRY'

left Havre on gaturday at noon. With regard to the " DEPUTE
RENE REILLE", she is at present undergoing at that port
alterations and repairs and we hope th& she may be able to
leave in about 12 day's time.

Yours etce




